
 
 

      
 

 
 

 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 

     of the City of Milwaukee 
 

 
Honorable Members of the Common Council: 

 
I am pleased to reappoint Mr. Fred G. Luber, 777 N. Prospect 

Avenue, Milwaukee, Wisconsin, 53202, to the Pabst Theater Board.  
This appointment is pursuant to Section 16-12 of the City Charter.  
This term will commence upon the taking of the oath of office. 

 
I trust this reappointment will have the approval of your Honorable 

Body. 
 

     Sincerely, 
 

 
 

     JOHN O. NORQUIST 
      Mayor 

 


